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Panel welcomes Ofcom consultation into possible 
impact of 4G mobile services on consumers 
 
Commenting on the publication today of Ofcom’s consultation into the possible impact of 
new mobile services on digital terrestrial television (DTT) viewers, Communications 
Consumer Panel Chair Bob Warner said: 
 
“The Panel welcomes Ofcom’s consultation into the possible impact that new, 4G mobile 
services may have on DTT viewers. The next generation of mobile services will bring with 
them many benefits for customers, and it is important that we get the best we can from 
those new resources for consumers.  
 
“However, it is vital that any potential problems for existing DTT viewers are identified 
and consumers protected. The Panel will be working closely with Ofcom, and other 
consumer bodies, throughout the consultation process to ensure the best outcome for all 
consumers.” 
 

Ends 

  
CONTACTS 
Consumer Panel Media Adviser Siân Evans on 07713997510 or 020 7981 3798  
  
NOTES TO EDITORS 
The Communications Consumer Panel was established to advise Ofcom on the 
consumer interest in the markets it regulates. The Panel is independent and 
sets its own agenda. Visit www.communicationsconsumerpanel.org.uk for 
more information.  
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